

500 Oakmont Lane · Westmont, IL 60559

December 20, 2024

To Dr. Jon Bartelt and the Bloomingdale School Board of Education:

This letter shall serve as an intent to retire from my position in Bloomingdale School District 13 at the end of the 2025-2026 school year. The effective date of my retirement will be the last teacher-work day of the 2025-2026 school year.

It has been a pleasure teaching and working at Westfield Middle School for the past twenty years. I have enjoyed working with the teachers, students, and their families. Bloomingdale School District has been a great organization to encourage the growth of students.

Sincerely,

Carol Ehrhardt

Carol Ephault